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The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations at Geneva presents its compliments to the
Office of the Special Procedures Branch (OHCHR), and has the honor to refer to the
letter reference: UA SAU 12/2021 dated 25 October 2021, regarding the allegations of
human rights abuses perpetrated against a group of Vietnamese women and girls

victims of trafficking in Saudi Arabia.

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia kindly requests an

extension of time of (20) days to provide a substantive reply.

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Office of the Special Procedures Branch (OHCHR), the assurances of

its highest consideration.

W Geneva, December 16, 2021

Office of the Special Procedures Branch (OHCHR)
Email: Registry@ohchr.org




